
 

  

COVID-19 VISITATION POLICIES  

As caregivers, we know the importance of social connection and the healing properties 

of spending quality time together. The highly transmissible nature of COVID-19 has 

presented us all with difficult challenges when it comes to seeing our loved ones, and 

we thank our patients, residents and families for their patience and understanding as 

we do everything we can to limit the spread of the virus.   

 

 

General Visitation Guidelines  

• Outdoor visitation remains the safest, preferred option, but indoor visitation is allowed.  

• When new COVID-19 cases are detected within a location among patients, residents or staff, visitation will 

continue unless directed by health officials.   

 

• Social distancing of at least six feet is encouraged throughout the duration of a visit with other visitors and 

employees.  

• Masks will be required at all times when county Community Transmission rates are at substantial or above. 

We are working closely with local health officials to monitor these rates and will have signage posted at our 

front entrance clearly indicating whether masks are required or optional in our communities and centers. 

o Oregon, Washington and California communities and centers will continue to require visitors to 

wear masks regardless of county Community Transmission rates. 

• We are asking that if you are experiencing symptoms of respiratory illness, have tested positive for COVID, 

or have had known exposure to someone who has tested positive, that you please postpone your visit.  

 

 

If you have questions about the status of visitation at a particular Prestige Care location, we encourage you to 

reach out directly to that center or community for the most up to date information.   

 

https://www.prestigecare.com/find-a-location/

